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Media seeks Lisa Sotto for comment on FTC's
Probe of Children's Mobile Apps for Privacy
Violations
December 11, 2012
News
 

FTC investigates mobile apps makers on children's privacy

The Los Angeles Times 

Lisa Sotto was quoted in The Los Angeles Times on the Federal Trade Commission's
investigation into whether makers of mobile children's apps who transmit data without parents'
knowledge or consent have violated laws protecting children's privacy. Her comments also ran
in The Chicago Tribune, The Baltimore Sun, RT.com, and Latinos Post. Sotto's practice focuses on
privacy, data security and records management.

Related People

Lisa J. Sotto
Partner
+1 212 309 1223
lsotto@HuntonAK.com
 

&#8203;

Related Services
Privacy and Cybersecurity



WWW.HUNTONAK.COM

Cybersecurity Incidents

Media Contact
Lisa Franz
Director of Public Relations

Jeremy Heallen
Public Relations Senior Manager
mediarelations@HuntonAK.com

News


